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Scottish Ministers therefore concluded that the proposed development does not accord 
overall with the relevant provisions of the Development plan and that there are no 
material considerations which would justify granting planning permission and the appeal 
was dismissed.  
 
Full details of the appeal documents and decision can be viewed on the DPEA website 
under the reference PPA-130-2090:   
 
Scottish Government - DPEA - Case Details (scotland.gov.uk) 
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